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ITATI ~ tllNNiSOTA 
llOUSi OF RiPB.ESiNTATIVES 

FIFTY-NINTH MEiTING 

HiALTH & HUMAN SERVICES DIVISION 
COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS , 

Rep. Lee Greenfield, Chairman of the Health and Human Services 
Division of the Committee on Appropriations, called the fifty-ninth 
Meting to order at 8:15 AM on Wednesday, October 14, 1987, in Room 
200 of the State Office Building, St. Paul, Minnesota. 

Rep. Greenfield instructed the clerk to note the roll, 

Those present: 

Greenfield, Chair 
Clark 
Forsythe 

Excused: 

Anderson, B. 
Anderson, G. 

A quorum was present. 

Murphy 
Riveness 
Stanius 

Jennings 
Rodosovich 

Rep. Greenfield reminded the committee that they would be touring 
Anoka Regional Treatment Center today and that the group would leave 
the State Office Building at 1:45. 

The following from Blue Cross/Blue Shield of Minnesota presented an 
overview of what they are attempting to achieve with their Small 
Area Analysis and MedisGroups programs: 

Lois Wattman, Associate Counsel and Legislative Coordinator 

Del Ohrt, M.D., Medical Director 

Mary Lou Gerdes, Senior Systems Specialist 

Terry Bernhardt, Research Analyst 

Bruce Hutchinson, Senior Research Associate 

Rep. Greenfield called attention to the Fall 1987 issue of Minnesota 
Pediatrician's Legislative Update page entitled "1987 was a good 
year for Minnesota Children" and stated that the committee was 
instrumental in the passage of the majority of the legislation 
noted. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:35 AM, 
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